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	11 January 2021
COVID-19 Information for ACT education and care services 
[bookmark: _Hlk61012487]Today, Dr Coleman, ACT Chief Health Officer advised that the Greater Brisbane is no longer considered a hotspot by the ACT. 

From 2:00pm on Monday 11 January 2021, the ACT will lift quarantine requirement for people from the Greater Brisbane area. This means that both ACT residents and non-residents who have been in Greater Brisbane on or after 2 January 2021 will no longer be required to quarantine in the ACT. While those people affected are not required to undertake a COVID-19 test upon leaving quarantine, they are reminded to continue to monitor for symptoms and get tested if they start to experience even the mildest of symptoms. 

ACT residents currently in the Greater Brisbane Area will need to continue to follow the Queensland Health advice. 

For enquires in relation to this notification please email CECA@ACT.gov.au. We will respond to your questions as soon as we can and update our frequently asked questions on our webpage.  

For enquires in relation to this notification please call CECA on (02) 6207 1114 or email CECA@ACT.gov.au.
This email has been authorised by the ACT Regulatory Authority (CECA). CECA are responsible for administering the National Quality Framework within the ACT.
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